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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are sending this notification to make you aware of an upcoming change to school 

lunches that will come into effect September 2025. We have been informed by our 

school catering provider, Hutchison Catering, that the price of school lunches are 

increasing in line with cost of living prices and increasing food prices to ensure the 

quality and standard of school lunches remains the same.  

 

The new price is £2.55 per child’s school lunch which is a 15p increase from current 

prices. This change will be done via Appetite (Hutchison Catering online system) and 

will be applied automatically from September 2025 so you do not need to do anything.  

 

This only applies to parents who pay for their child’s school lunch, not anyone whose 

child is entitled to free school meals. This also does not apply for anyone whose child 

will be in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 in September 2025 as they are entitled to 

Universal Free School Meals.  

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school office on 0191 6071149 or 

alternatively, email us at office@battlehillps.org.uk if you  have any queries about 

this change.  

 

Kind regards 

The BHPS Team  
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